
SAMPLE ROAD AT DIXIE HIGHWAY  

INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT  

IN POMPANO BEACH AND DEERFIELD BEACH 

 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $462,594.88 contract to Arc Electric, Inc. for 
improvements at the intersection of Sample Road and Dixie Highway in Pompano Beach and Deerfield Beach. 
Construction will begin October 24, 2016 and will be completed in early 2017.  
 
Project Improvements 
 Upgrading the existing mast arm signals 
 Upgrading crosswalk ramps to meet ADA requirements 
 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway 
 Upgrading signs and pavement markings 
 

Traffic Impact 
 Lane closures are expected Mondays through Fridays between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m. and Sunday through 

Thursday evenings between 8 p.m. and 7 a.m. 
 
Project Updates 
The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email ddiaz@corradino.com. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national 

origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Ms. Dayana Diaz, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  
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